

126 East Street, P.O. Box 37, Pewamo, MI 48873 ● stjosephpewamo.org ● 989-593-3440

Dear Parish Members

We are grateful beyond words for the time we had with Aaron Epkey, his presence in the office and work ethic were truly a wondrous gift. It is with joy that we announce Aaron has taken a job with Most Holy Trinity, the parish he has long desired to serve as a minister. We look forward to future cooperation with him as we endeavor to move forward in a direction that Aaron has already laid the foundation during his time with us. I look forward to his success and I hope you all keep him in your prayers, God's glory is revealed in this momentous time. It is for me a moment of exultation of the Lord, because I asked the Lord for the gift of a person like Aaron and He gave me the opportunity to get to know how remarkable Aaron is as a man after God's own heart. We are happy to announce that Caleb Heckman will be the Director of Faith Formation. He will continue to implement the plans and vision that Aaron has built for us. We look forward to collaborating with Aaron in his position at Most Holy Trinity. We praise God for His providential gift.

May God continue to give us the grace to follow His will.

Sincerely in Christ,

FE David Kempt

Fr. Darrel Kempf

Hello,

I am Morgan Mowatt and recently I accepted the position as the Administrative Assistant for St. Joseph's School.

Originally, I am from Westphalia, where I am one of six girls. I was blessed to spend my early years within St. Mary's School and graduated from Pewamo-Westphalia High School. I recently moved to Pewamo in January 2022 with my husband, Ned. We are the proud parents of two happy and spunky children, a daughter, Reegan- 4years old and a son Jackstyn – 2years old.

Spring Arbor University is where I earned my bachelor's degree in social work. This has provided me with insight and experience with individuals, families, and communities. My specific internship areas were within agencies or facilities that dealt with Family and Child Domestic Violence cases and Long-Term Care. Most recently I have spent the past four years at Tri-County Electric providing support to their members.

I love spending time with my husband and children along with our families and friends. My family and I always look forward to spending summers at the cottage in Leland, Michigan.

It's truly an honor to be following in the footsteps of two of my great aunts who also worked for St. Joseph school, Donna Kramer and Sister Donna Jean Thelen. I am honored and am so happy to be part of the St. Joseph Family.

Sincerely,

Morgan Mowatt